

SARP Meeting April 8th 2019

1. Meeting opened at 7.30 pm

Attendance as per sheet, AA, AC, MC, ML, DCI, GF, DRud, DRol, GB.

2. Visitor Business

- Aaron Bowering requested to borrow timing beams and clocks from UME and SDCC.

3. Previous Minutes moved by AC, 2nd DRolland.

4. Business Arising

- State Council have requested more information from RallyOne about Tarmac Rallysprint and Dirt Race series. Have not approved either event at this stage.
- D Rud to talk to Mandy about writing a clause SA Closed public road management process.
- AA and MC meeting Mike Peterick? Tuesday. Re Government contacts
- Mark Povey Thurs morning with AA.
- Targeted Scruitineering

5. Reports

- Checker – Nil to report
- Scruitineers – Nil
- Arcom – Nil
- Promotions Damien to pick up from Danny Claridge's house for South West. Stewy Daddow to do articles and Photos for SARC this year.
- Finance – Nill

6. Any Other Business

- ARC Working group had meeting last week. Peter McNeil has stepped down this year.
- Adelaide hills rally planning is well under way. Change to SSS to Sat. 2 new stages Sat Morning, Changes to Sunday and 1 new stage.
- Eudunda to use Rallysafe Timing as well as new timing system.
- SARC Registrations -6, 5 Drivers, 1 Navigator.
- Mandy to do scoring for South West Stages. D.Rud Competing.

Meeting Closed at 8.45